
 
   
 

   

 
 

           “Living our Catholic Faith to shape success for all of our learners.” 
 

Northeastern Catholic District School Board 

101 Spruce Street North, Timmins, ON  P4N 6M9 (705)268-7443 or (877)422-9322 Fax:  (705)267-3590 
www.ncdsb.on.ca 

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board 
invites interested parents and community members to attend the first public meeting of the 

PUPIL ACCOMMODATION REVIEW COMMITTEE (ARC) 
FOR SACRED HEART SCHOOL, ST. PAUL SCHOOL, O’GORMAN INTERMEDIATE 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL, O’GORMAN HIGH SCHOOL, the ACCESS CENTRE, located at 383 
Birch St. N. & the CATHOLIC EDUCATION CENTRE (NCDSB Board Office), located at 101 

Spruce St. N. 
 

Tuesday, January 26, 2016 
6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m.  

Sacred Heart School 
401 Cedar Street South, Timmins, ON 

 

At the first public meeting, the ARC will describe its mandate and outline the Pupil Accommodation Review process 

under Board policy. It will also review the school specific information package and give the public a briefing on the data 

and issues to be addressed. This meeting will be structured to encourage an open exchange of information from all 

parties. 
 

For additional information, please visit us at www.ncdsb.on.ca or call 705-268-7443, ext 3213. 

 


